
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  

For more information, contact:  Julia Shaw, Administrative Manager, Housing Authority of the 

City of Wilmington, North Carolina (910) 341-7700 ext. 224, jshaw@wha.net. 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Wilmington, NC (WHA) CEO Confirms no Families 

Remain in Hotels 

Today, CEO Tyrone Garrett was able to inform the WHA Board of Commissioners that all one 

hundred and fifty (150) resident families impacted by the initial mold relocation are now out of 

area hotels.  He commended the efforts of the entire WHA Team noting that the newly formed 

ROTC team in conjunction with the Property Management and Maintenance and HCVP 

Departments who lead this charge.  He also recognized the support of the Board itself, and all the 

City and County Officials and Administrators who have played a vital role in this effort as WHA 

continues to improve and move forward. 

mailto:jshaw@wha.net

